
 

PTO NEWSLETTER – September 2014 

President:  Eva Hernandez  

Vice President:  Kim Hughling 

Treasurer:  Suzanne Doskocil  

Secretary:  Courtney Yezak 

 

Membership Drive brought in 40 members this year. 

Any money raised goes directly back to the students, teachers & the school.  Last year the PTO 

was able to help buy library books, teacher reimbursement for classroom supplies, Christmas 

program refreshments, provided meals & gifts for Teacher Appreciation Week, AR 

Rewards/Party and bought all students a t-shirt for Field Day. 

      This year each teacher will be allocated $300 for classroom supplies.   

 

The Bluejay Volleyball team will be hosting a tournament on Saturday, 

September 27th.  We will need volunteers to help run the concession stand.  

Games start at 8:00 am and run through around 5:00 pm.  Please let one of the 

officers know if you would be available to help and at what time. 

 

The Homecoming Football game will be on Thursday, October 23rd.  PTO will be 

selling mums/garters again this year.  Order forms will be going out first part of 

October. 

 

The Halloween Carnival will be Sunday, October 26th at the Westphalia Parish 

Hall from 4-7 pm.  It will include games, drinks, costume parade/contest.  Food 

will be provided by the Westphalia Historical Society. Parents will be asked to 

contribute baked good and/or drinks as well as signing up to work a time at a 

booth. 

 

Start collecting Box Tops for Education, these can be found on several grocery 

items.  Collect them in a baggie with child’s name & grade.  Recruit 

grandparents, aunts, uncles, & friends to help accumulate the most!  Last year, 

the kids collected enough to bring in over $1,100 in cash!!!  Outstanding…let’s 

surpass that amount this year!!! 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=halloween+icons&qpvt=halloween+icons&FORM=IQFRML#view=detail&id=EB301312B48365A5F97D3088CC140BC68A69FC7D&selectedIndex=65
http://www.boxtops4education.com/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=abc+icons&qpvt=abc+icons&FORM=IGRE#view=detail&id=E03A0D7C17FF3EA6FF3C81A2572173CDF285A545&selectedIndex=40


Next meeting is set for Wednesday, October 1st at 6:00 pm in the school 

cafeteria.   

Ideas & suggestions are encouraged.  All are welcome to join us at a meeting or 

email any of us! 

 

Thanks, 

Westphalia PTO 

 

Contact Info: 

Eva Hernandez evahdez25@yahoo.com 

Kim Hughling  kim14anne@hotmail.com 

Suzanne Doskocil sdoskocil@bmssc.net 

Courtney Yezak jandcyezak@yahoo.com 
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